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12th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
School closure for the State Funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II – Monday 19th September 2022 

It has now been announced that the State Funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II will take place on 

Monday 19th September 2022.  This day will be a bank holiday and so school will be closed to staff and 

students.  

School will open as normal on Tuesday 20th September and it will be a week 1 on the timetable.   

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Joy Langley 
Interim Principal 


